
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

‘Lights, Camel, Action 2’ Christmas Production  

(Years 1, 2 and 3)  

As set out on the school calendar of dates, we are 

pleased to say that in just over two weeks time, the 

children in Beech, Chestnut and Hazel class will present 

their Christmas production of ‘Lights, Camel, Action 2’.  

More details will follow soon but tickets are now on sale 

via ParentPay. The performance date is Tuesday 5th 

December with shows at 2pm and 6pm. Tickets are £1 

each and families can buy a maximum 4 tickets each. 

Please note because of the limits on space in the hall, 

tickets are limited to 2 per family per performance.  

All of the children will need to come back to school for the 

evening performance. Please be supportive and sensitive 

that the show is not suitable for babies and very young 

children because if they make noise, they distract the 

children on stage. Instead, there is an opportunity to 

bring them to the relaxed performance on Monday 4th 

December at 2pm so that families with young children 

can see the show. This performance will need a ticket (so 

we know numbers) but it is free. The staff and children 

are working so hard on this that we want to make it 

perfect for everyone.  

 

Sports for Champions 

On Monday, Chloe Peplow, the professional footballer 

visited Bartons. We had the most wonderful morning with 

her. She told us all about her career and how she was 

able to achieve her dream of, not only being a 

professional footballer, but playing for England. The 

children all loved the sponsored circuit workshop with her 

and she was very impressed by their questions to her. She 

was a true inspiration and she complimented us on the 

children’s positive attitude, behaviour and manners. 

Thank you to everyone who collected sponsors and we 

raised £1656.61 which is fantastic for a small school.  
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Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Here is Chloe Peplow, the whole school  

in assembly and can you spot Miss Reed 

and Mrs Pett  joining in the fitness.  

Children In Need Day  

Thank you for supporting Children in Need day last week. 

We loved seeing the children in their Pudsey gear and 

spotty clothes and the children loved the CIN hamper raffle. 

We managed to raise an amazing £600 so thank you. 

Useful Diary Dates Coming Up 
1st December: Christmas Market @ 3.30pm - 5pm 

5th: Years 1, 2 & 3 Christmas Production @ 2pm & 6pm.  

8th: Wear your Christmas Jumper for the day for £1. 

13th: Years 4, 5 & 6 Carol Concert @ 2pm. Details to follow 

14th: Last day of Term. 

15th: INSET Day - school closed to pupils 

2nd January 2024: Back to School 

12th - 16th February:  HALF TERM  

19th February: INSET Day - School closed to pupils 


